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North Central Local Government Association

Chair Margo Wagner

Cariboo Regional District
Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue
Williams Lake, BC

V2G 2A4

Re: NCLGA Resolutions

Dear Chair Wagner and Board,

Thank you for the resolutions you submitted for debate at the 2018 Annual General Meeting of the North
Central Local Government Association. As you know, the NCLGA is a member-driven organization which
focuses its efforts primarily on advocating for the resolutions that are ratified at our AGM.

It is important to note that NCLGA resolutions are considered valid and active by your NCLGA board and
fellow members regardless of whether or not they are passed at the UBCM or FCM level. We have
forwarded your resolutions on to the appropriate Ministries for consideration.

Throughout the year, the NCLGA Board and staff often have the opportunity to meet with key
stakeholders to discuss our members’ resolutions. If such a scenario arises where we have further
opportunities to pursue the topic of your resolution over the next several months, we will notify you.

Thank you again for being an active and engaged part of the broader NCLGA team.
We appreciate your Board and Staff’s time and input.

Sincerely,

& rom.

Gord Klassen
NCLGA President
Councillor, City of Fort St. John
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